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KOTA KINABALU: Universiti 

Malaysia Sabah (UMS) women's 

1:eapl are justone match away from 

clinching the futsalgold at the 38th 

'PublicInstitutesofHigherLearning 

·(WTA)AnnualStafIGamesinJohor

Bahru. .. 

UMS earned today's fmal ticket 
after beating host UTM 4-0 in the 
semifi~lsyesterday, UMS Sports . 

. centre.Qi,rector MohdAsyraafFong·
Abdullah said. . 
; JanrllahGmntigaveUMSaperfect . 
startwithafifthminutestrikebefore 
Agristina Petrus· doubled the tally 
just two minutes later. . 
, Goals from Gill McAlisa.in the 
l3thniinuteaildEvraMalubin on17 
minutes wrapped up a comfortable 
winforUMS. . \, . 

Meanwhile, UMS will head into 

today'sfinalholdingtheupPer hand 

over their r~v~lsand defending 


. cJlampionsUniversiti Malaysia 
Perlis (UniMAP). This is-despite 
UniMAP recording a. handsome 7­
1win over Universiti Tun Hussein 
Onn Malaysia (UTlIM) in the other . 
se~s"J"i·, , 
Howev~J;,iUMSwUlbe motivated .. 

in the final having claimed ,/1' . 
masSive 5"0 winoverUniMAPinthe' . 
. early rounds 'ofthe women's futsal 
competition. .. 

'UMS also defeated Universiti.,· 
Kebangsaan Malaysia (UKM) 3-1 \ 

. in their'other prelimina,ry match 
to remain imbeaten en route to the
final. .' . 
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